October 15, 2007

REQUEST FOR SURVEY WORK
MULDOON PARK

The Pelham Forestry Committee is soliciting bids for survey work on Muldoon Park. To
obtain a bid package or for further information, please contact Deborah Waters: during the day at
(978)-452-8902 or evenings at 603-890-3599. Bids are due by 4:00PM Eastern Time on

November 15, 2007.



